Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

From: Deana M. Bennett <dmb@modrall.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 3:46 PM

To: Jennifer L. Bradfute; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD;
Jones, William V, EMNRD

Subject: Case No. 16291 - Cimarex - Request to Continue _ Bradley 14-11 Federal Com TH well

Hello,

Cimarex would also like to continue Case No. 16291 to the October 18 docket. This case involves the Bradley well.
Thanks much,

Deana

hw MODRALL SPERLING

Deana M. Bennett

Lawyer
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